
 

BOD RATIFICATIONS MADE VIA SHAREPOINT/EMAIL – JULY, 2020 

1. Ratifications via SharePoint: 

• May BoD Conference Call Minutes 

• DZ email – Covid-19:  CSPA are waiving all membership fees for Clubs & Dropzones for the 

2020/2021 season.  Unless membership form is completed and sent to the CSPA office, 

club/dropzone will not be included on current membership list, nor have insurance 

coverage. 

• RP email – Covid-19: To check with their dropzone to confirm when/if dropzone is opening 

• CWC email – COVID 19:  The rating extension fee will be waived for the 2020/2021 season 

but extension request form must be submitted. Currency requirements have been modified 

for this season.  

• Payment processor – With the soon launch of the new database, we will be changing 

payment processors to Global Payments, which is more cost effective but also more user-

friendly with the new system.  

• Skydive Vibe – Video # 3 

• WIIFM: Review of article prior to publishing in Canpara.  

• Affiliation fee increase notice for CanPara:  Effective December 1st, 2020, affiliation fees will 

increase from $94.00 to $105.00.  

• Temporary Affiliations – revisions to the following instructions: 

- It is for foreign certified skydivers (citizenship does not matter). 
o For example, USPA licenced skydivers who visit your dropzone but you want them to 

have higher liability insurance. 
o Proof of foreign membership must be sent with application form. 

- The cost is $35 for 3 months.  
o Currently there is no limit to how may times it can be renewed.  
o For example, if you have a skydiver visiting from France for 6 months, they can 

purchase a 3 month temporary affiliation and when this is near expiry, they can 
purchase another 3 month temporary affiliation. 

- There is no Team Endowment Fund contribution (this is the $5 that is normally contributed 
with each $94 affiliation) 

- The application process for the current time is by paper only. The applications are attached 
and they can be faxed or emailed to the office. They are considered valid once received by 
CSPA, for this reason, fax or email is recommended as it’s considered immediate. 

- The current plan is that applications are to be done AT the dropzone. The applications will 
not be published on the website. We will leave it to the dropzones to offer it.  

- Applicants will only receive a PDF copy of their card as it cuts down on costs.  
- Applicants will not receive CanPara.  
- Applicants cannot apply for new CoPs or ratings on this type of affiliation. Furthermore, 

insurance from a CSPA Temporary Affiliation DOES NOT cover foreign certifications. For 
example, insurance will not cover damage occurring as a result of a jumper in the role of a 
USPA coach.  
 

 


